

Embassy of the United States of America Office of the Ambassador Copenhagen, Denmark

June 2, 2015

Mr. Jørgen Rossen Rossen Denmark ApS Stockholmsgade 43 2100 København N

Dear Mr. Rossen:

Subject: Letter of Support for the International Student City of Copenhagen

The International Student City of Copenhagen is an exciting new initiative, which aims to create and strengthen the international ties so vital in our globalized world.

The United States of America was closely involved in the creation of the original International Student City in Paris, which has served to heighten academic standards through the free and open-minded exchange of ideas and experience, and to reinforce ties between countries.

We see the same potential in the International Student City of Copenhagen. Denmark is an international frontrunner in academics and innovation. It is not surprising that the world-class educational institutions here attract many international students, including students from the United States of America.

An International Student City in Copenhagen could help to facilitate further the exchanges of ideas between peoples and cultures and will add to an already vibrant student of foreign and Danish students. I am confident it will strengthen international friendships and bonds. I enthusiastically endorse ISCC.

Sincerely,

Rufus Gifford

Ambassador